
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Tuesday, 12 March 2019 

 

 

Notice to Shippers 

 
Implementation of Napier Port Access Charge for Napier Exports NZ – PNG 

tradelane 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Port of Napier is seeking to maximize their capability and build resilience by making significant investments 

to their existing infrastructure to improve the port capacity and productivity. Coupled with rising insurance 

costs, they have introduced new levies which consist of: 

 

1. Insurance Levy of NZD5.25 per TEU 

2. Infrastructure Levy of NZD22.75 per TEU 

 

Therefore, Pacific Forum Line wishes to announce the implementation of a new Napier Port Access Charge, 

with an administrative fee for processing the levy. The charge quantum effect from 1st April 2019. For 

breakbulk shipments, customers are required to make payments for the levies to the Port of Napier 

directly. 

 

 

Charges 20’ 40’ 

Napier Port Access Charge NZD28.00 NZD56.00 

Shipping Administrative Fee NZD6.50 (per Bill of Lading) 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line appreciates your continued support. Please contact your local customer service 

representative should you have any questions.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 


